

Special Request for Volunteers

This is a last-minute request from our long-time PPC member Mary Leck.

We are searching for volunteer photographers for our Nature-Con event on Saturday, October 7^{th} .

This family-oriented convention is all about being a superhero for nature. We'll have a caricature artist, food, community mural painting, family workshops on how you can be a superhero for the earth, a live hero museum, and a big awards ceremony at the end.

Volunteer photographers will run our photo station, taking pictures of kids and parents who have designed their own nature superhero costumes, and also coverage of the event as a whole. Volunteer photographers can work their choice of shift, either 10:30-1:00pm or 12:30-3pm.

If interested, please contact Kelly Rypkema at krypkema@mercercounty.org or 609-888-3218.

Many thanks!

Kelly Rypkema

Manager, Tulpehaking Nature Center

www.mercercountyparks.org/facilities/tulpehaking-nature-center

Mercer County Park Commission

Phone: 609-888-3218

Email: krypkema@mercercounty.org

Additionally, Sheila and I periodically receive requests from non-profit and family groups for photographers, both volunteer and paid. It would be helpful to have a list of members who would be willing to be contacted for these opportunities. One of the goals of PPC is to participate in, and record, community events. Please email me at <a href="https://hrthps

-David

PPC is a community where photographers, novice to expert, pursue excellence through Education, Encouragement, and Opportunity.







Copyright © 2017 Princeton Photography Club, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe</u> from this list.

